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 S. Poole and R. 

Tomlinson

COMMNT2016/1737/P 10/05/2016  18:28:19 We write in support of comments from the neighbouring property at 78 Lawn Road concerning the 

need for proper legal and insurance safeguards for properties attached to those where basements are 

being dug. This should be a condition for approval even if not strictly a planning matter. No risk should 

have to be borne by the neighbouring property. Separately, since tree felling is not usually permitted by 

Camden, it should be avoided for development works.
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